
 

Join us in bringing joy to area families who need assistance this holiday 

season. Concord will be hosting a toy drive. The toy donations will go to 

supporting local families, the Darien Lions Club, and Toys for Tots.  

 

Our Toy Drive will be held between Monday, November 14th through 

Friday, December 2nd, 2022. Look for the drop off bins located outside 

the front office.  

 

Please remember: 

~All new toys should be for children under the age of 14.  

~Toys should NOT be wrapped.  

 

We will collect and deliver these items to those in need throughout our 

community. Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

Happy Holidays! 

Please contact Helen Park at HPark@CassD63.org with any questions. 
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